
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

01/12/11 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: David Neslin, Director 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: 30 Day Certification Letter 

Pavistma #5-3-32 Well:, 2124’ FNL, 258’ FWL, Sec. 32 T6N R67W 
 
Dear Mr. Neslin, 
 
Tekton Windsor, LLC (TW) hereby certifies that thirty (30) day notice has been given to all owners in the 
proposed wellbore spacing unit in accordance with Rule 318A(I).e(6).  TW has received no objections to 
the subject well location, proposed spacing unit, or additional producing information from any owner as 
described in §34-60-103(7). The thirty (30) day objection period has expired. TW respectfully requests 
that the Director approve the boundary well. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned at 970-669-7411. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Clayton L. Doke 
Petroleum Engineer 
Peterson Energy  Management, Inc. 
Consultants to Tekton Windsor, LLC 
 
 


